## FREDRICK G. GORDON

ALDERMAN, 7TH DISTRICT



CHAIRMAN: FINANCE & PERSONNEL COMMITTEE

VICE CHAIRMAN:

STEERING & RULES COMMITTEE

MEMBER:

JUDICIARY & LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
WISCONSIN CENTER DISTRICT BOARD
REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
PRIVATE INDUSTRY COUNCIL
LIBRARY BOARD

January 24, 2002

To: W. Martin Morics, Comptroller Laura Engan, Budget Director Patrick Curley, Legislatve Liaison Director

Re: Report on Impact of Governor's Proposed Budget Reductions

Dear Comptroller Morics, Ms. Engan and Mr. Curley:

Common Council File Number 011395, a communication regarding a report on the impact of the Governor's proposed State budget cuts on the City of Milwaukee, has been scheduled for the Finance & Personnel Committee meeting on February 6, 2002.

The Finance & Personnel Committee requests that each of you appear before the committee to provide information and answer questions. Please provide a printed copy of the information you present to put in the file.

This communication file may remain open for future updates on this subject from you.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Ald. Fredrick G. Gordon, Chair Finance & Personnel Committee

cc: All Common Council Members
Mayor Norquist
Jim Rowen
John Egan
Cassandra Patterson
Marianne Walsh